Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a wonderful and safe spring break. As a reminder, there is NO SCHOOL for staff and
students on Monday, April 18. This week’'s RES Community Connection features several important
messages.

RES FAMILY STEAM NIGHT- THURSDAY,APRIL 21

FAMILY STEAM NIGHT IS JUST 4 SHORT DAYS AWAY! Join us for a STEAM filled night of projects, fun
and prizes on Thursday, April 21 from 6:30- 7:30. If your child has completed a STEAM project, please
arrive at 6:00 pm to set up. We hope to see you there! See flyer for additional details

MCAP ASSESSMENT- WEEK OF APRIL 18- 22

Next week grades 5 will continue spring testing. As a reminder, please make sure your child is well-
rested, on time to school and is present on testing dates. In preparation for testing please make sure
your child charges and returns their chromebook to school each day. See below for specific testing
dates and times.

Grade Level Test Date and Time

Grade 5 MCAP Math Wednesday, April 20 & Thursday,, April 22

9:30-12:30

IN- PERSON SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION

This summer RES will be offering FREE in- person summer school to ALL rising kindergarten through
fifth grade students from July 5 to August 6. Registration will begin on Monday, April 4 via
ParentVue.If you need support with registering your student please contact
molly_s_kim@mcpsmd.org our Parent Community Coordinator,
monica_balderramasoria@mcpsmd.org our Para Educator Parent Community Coordinator or
theresa_p_huynh@mcpsmd.org our Parent Engagement Navigator.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Kindergarten registration is up and live! If you know of a rising kindergartener, register them TODAY!
Parents can register through phone, the MCPS registration website (click here) or call the school if
you prefer paper forms. Current MCPS families with ParentVUE accounts can register a child for
school by clicking on the Online Registration link after logging in to the parent portal. Current MCPS
parents/guardians who have not yet set up a ParentVUE account should contact their school for their
activation letter. Parents/guardians NEW to MCPS can create a ParentVUE account by registering on
the Online Registration system.


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Finfo%2Fenroll%2Forientation.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CKeely_R_Cooke%40mcpsmd.org%7C090565d74baa4626493108da1fd2f4ad%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637857288165754507%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oTyIqc929YTwQPJ1cFh6mjxkneC9YQm%2BTWdNtUFfGTA%3D&reserved=0

GRADE 5 PROMOTION

Save the Date! The grade 5 promotion ceremony will be held on Wednesday, June 15 from 9:30-
11:30. Stay tuned for additional information.

MP3 REPORT CARD DISTRIBUTION

Marking Period 3 report cards were available via ParentVue on Monday, April 11. If you have not
signed up for a ParentVue account, paper report cards will be mailed to the address on file on
Tuesday, April 12. Please take the time to review your child’s progress and create academic goals with
your child for the last marking period of the school year!

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!



